
Health Care for All Illinois 
invites you to join us

Summer Social
Bucktown
Sunday, July 31, 2011 
4 - 7 p.m.
Meet the outgoing and incoming presidents, 
fellow activists, national leaders, and new mem-
bers. This is an excellent opportunity to meet with 
like-minded physicians and receive an update on de-
velopments in the Illinois and national single-payer movement, and 
become more involved in  advocating for single-payer health care.  
Refreshments and snacks will be served. 

Everyone invited! 
For directions and to RSVP, please write Anne Scheetz, M.D.

annescheetz@gmail.com

Donations to support our work are welcome, but not required. 
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